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February 27, 2008
Mr. Leonard G. Olson, Managing DOR

Future Jet Aerodesign, LLC

36549 State Highway 64

Willis Point, TX 75169

Dear Mr. Olson:

We are in receipt of your February 20, 2008, petition for exemption from the requirements of § 25.813(e) of Title 14 of the Code of Federal Regulations (14 CFR) for the Lockheed L1011-385-3, s/n 293A-129, N388LS airplane. 

Your petition, was submitted to the Department of Transportation’s Docket Management System (DMS) ( Docket No. FAA 2008-0217), is being processed by this office.  Please note that in accordance with 14 CFR 11.63 petitions for exemption must be submitted 120 days before you need the exemption to take effect.

We have determined that you have shown good cause for not delaying action on your petition by the publication and comment procedures required by 14 CFR part 11.      

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding your petition or the petition process, please contact Jayson Claar at 4225-227-2194, or at jayson.claarr@faa.gov.

Sincerely, 

Jan Thor

Technical Writer-Editor

Standardization Branch

Transport Standards Staff
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